
Good morning, today is Thursday, November 9th 

 

We are on an AM assembly schedule for our Veteran’s Day assembly.  A reminder that 
there is no school tomorrow due to the observance of Veteran’s Day.   
 
This is the last weekend to work on your Reflections Entries.  They are due Monday, 
Nov. 13th.  Entries will also be accepted at the PTSA Membership Meeting that night. 
Don’t forget to include your entry form.   
 
Among other categories, you can submit visual artwork like models, collage, computer 
generated images, crafts, drawing, fashion design, painting, and more.  You can also 
enter writing like stories, essays, or poems.  Also consider entering a photo as a print or 
digital image.  
 
GIVE club: if you are interested in giving feedback for the club t-shirt, please come by 
the library after you eat lunch today.     
 

Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character. 
 


